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THE HIGH PAVEMENT SOCIETY PRIZFE AWARDS 2017

Each year the Society presents substantial cash prizes to four outstanding students of
High Pavement Sixth Form Academy. This year the event took place on Tuesdayl2th
September at 12 noon at the Academy in the presence of the Faculty Director, Denise Jelly
and members of staff. The Society was represented by Chairman Ken Kirk and committee
‘members Robin Taylor and Colin Salsbury, who were warmly welcomed by Denise Jelly.

Each of the four students received a cheque for £150, a sum intended to assist them with
the next stage of their education.

The award recipients were as follows:

The High Pavement Society Award for Excellence was won by Abigail Filer as the
highest achieving female student, with grade A* passes in Biology, Psychology and Sociology
at ‘A’ Level. She is to study Genetics at the University of Leeds.

The High Pavement Society Award for Excellence was won by Hosan Williams as
the highest achieving male student, with grade A* passes in Biology and Chemistry, a grade
A pass in Mathematics, all at ‘A’ Level and a grade A pass in Further Mathematics at ‘AS*
Level. He is to study Chemical Engineering at the University of Leeds.

The Stanley Middleton Memorial Award for Literary Achievement was won by
Emily Ekins, with a grade B pass in Creative Writing, grade C pass in both English Literature
and English Language, all at ‘A’ Level. She is to study English Literature at the University of
Reading.

The Ken Bateman Award for Engineering was won by James Shelton with a grade
C pass in Chemistry, an A* pass in Mathematics, a grade A pass in Physics, all at ‘A’ Level,
and a grade A pass in Further Mathematics at ‘AS’ Level. He is to study Engineering at the
University of Nottingham.
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The Winners and their Award presenters|
James Shelfon with Colin Salsbury.

Hosan Williams with Robin Taylor.

AbigailFier wih Ken Kirk.

Rachel Sowter with Ken Kirk

(Unfortunately Emily Akins coukd not be present but arange fo her
fiend, Rachel Sower, o eceive the award on her behalt)

Ken Kitk offered his sincere congratulations to all the
award recipients and wished them well in their future careers,
pointing out that they were now members of the High Pavement Society, and he hoped they
would continue to remain in contact during the next few years.
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These awards are possible thanks to the High Pavement Society’s Education Fund.
Originally established with an initial contribution from the Society’s General funds the
Education Fund has, for several years, been supported by the generosity of individual members
of the Society, often anonymously. The Committee are looking to continue support in this way
to the students in the coming year and we would welcome further donations from any member
of the Society. Contributions can be sent to the Hon. Treasurer whose details are at the front of

this issue




